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FADE IN: 

A man hangs Truck Nutz from his vehicle’s trailer hitch. 

A 
What is that? 

B 
You mean “What are those?”  
They’re Truck Nutz. 

A 
They’re what now? 

B 
Truck Nutz.  Truck.  Nutz. 

A 
You’re kidding. 

B 
Hitch Hangers.  Bulls Balls.  
Whatever. 

A 
You lose a bet? 

B 
Hell no.  Ordered ‘em custom. 

A 
No. Way. 

B 
Cross my heart.  Hard to get ‘em 
in that color. 

A 
So.  They don’t come standard? 

B 
From the factory?  Don’t be dumb. 

A 
So.  The car didn’t come with 
testicles.  But you wanted them 
because…? 
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B 
They’re not testicles.  They’re… 
Truck Nutz.  And they just… they 
look cool, that’s all. 

A 
Sure, okay.  Not an actual, 
working pair of testicles.  More 
of a decorative scrotum. 

B 
You know, the way you say it… 
you’re making it sound nasty.  I 
know what you’re doing.  And 
that’s not what we’re talking 
about. 

A 
What am I doing?  What are we 
talking about? 

B 
I told you before, I’m done 
talking about surgery and binders 
and athletes and shit. 

A 
You know gender’s just a 
conspiracy for selling more 
bathrooms. 

B 
They’re just Truck Nutz! 

A 
No, no, I get it.  Sometimes, 
after-market parts are the only 
way to get the vehicle you want. 

B 
Are you… are we even talking about 
cars? 

A 
Probably, yeah.  Sure.  No, 
absolutely. 
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